
 

 

 
February 3, 2022 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON   M4P 1E4 
Attention: Registrar 
 
Dear Registrar: 
 
Re: 2022 IRM Electricity Distribution Rate Application, 
 Halton Hills Hydro Inc., 
 Board File no. EB-2021-0028 
_________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Halton Hills Hydro Inc. (“HHHI”) filed its 2022 Incentive Regulation Mechanism– Price Cap IR (“IRM”) 
Rate Application with the Ontario Energy Board (“the Board”) on October 29, 2021.  In the application, 
HHHI did not meet the materiality threshold for disposition of Group 1 Deferral and Variance Accounts 
(“DVAs”).  HHHI had originally requested disposition based on the fact that the Group 1 DVAs, 
excluding the Global Adjustment, and the Global Adjustment both met the materiality threshold 
individually. 
 
Due to conflicting and limiting timelines and internal staffing changes, HHHI would ask to remove the 
request to dispose of the DVAs at this time so the application can continue forward. 
 
In the event of any additional information, questions or concerns, please contact Tracy Rehberg-
Rawlingson, Regulatory Affairs Officer, at tracyr@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 extension 257 
or David Smelsky, Chief Financial Officer, at dsmelsky@haltonhillshydro.com or (519) 853-3700 
extension 208. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tracy Rehberg-Rawlingson 
Regulatory Affairs Officer, HHHI 
 
Cc: Scott Knapman, President & CEO, HHHI 
      David J. Smelsky, CFO, HHHI 
      Kelli Benincasa, OEB, Case Manager 
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